
           

           

 
 

Summer Recess Reminders 
 

As a LiiNK Campus, we follow specific weather guidelines for outdoor play.  According to 
the National Weather Service and the CDC, it is safe for children to play outdoors for 20-

minutes or less when temperatures and humidity factors combined result in a temperature 
of 103° F or less. All LiiNK recesses are no longer than 15-minutes, which means it is safe 
for children to play outside in the green and yellow conditions listed below.  For the full 

weather guidelines, please visit the Parent Portal on the LiiNK Project website 
(www.liinkproject.tcu.edu). 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Items to consider sending with your child: 
 

Water bottles 
Sunscreen (apply before school) 

Hats 
Sunglasses 

 


